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The third issue in 2023 of International Journal of Innovation in Mechanical Engineering and 

Advanced Materials (IJIMEAM) consists of five articles covering various interesting topics. Some 

articles are the output of a research from Universitas Mercu Buana (Indonesia), UCSI University 

(Malaysia), Northwestern Polytechnical University (China), Universiti Tun Hussein Onn Malaysia 

(Malaysia), Politeknik Ungku Omar (Malaysia), Universitas Syiah Kuala (Indonesia), Universitas 

Sultan Ageng Tirtayasa (Indonesia), Nigerian Army University (Nigeria), and Politeknik Negeri 

Ujung Pandang (Indonesia). 

We would like to thank Dafit Feriyanto, Sagir Alva, Ignatius Agung Wibowo, Andi Firdaus 

Sudarma, Jumril Yunas, Abdul Mutalib Leman, Ajay Dattu Jagadale, and Deni S. Khaerudini, for 

their contribution to the Editorial Team. We hope that their contribution will enhance the quality 

of this journal. In Addition, we thank all reviewers for their contribution and knowledge to review 

the journal in order to meet a requirement of IJIMEAM quality.  
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